
The Parish of St. Oscar Romero 
   St. Peter in Chains, St. John Vianney and The Priory 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                         
  

 
 

  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We pray for the sick of the parish family.                                                                                                   
May the Lord grant them all health and peace of mind and body: 

 
Sacrament of Baptism: Please collect a green leaflet from the back of the churches.                                             

This is for children ONLY, and one parent MUST be baptized Catholic. 
 

Sacrament of Marriage: 6 Months’ notice must be given before the date of marriage.                                  
 

Masses received this week:  Ann, Ken & Mark Braiden (RIP), Fred & Betty Stamp (RIP),                                  
Fr Gary sss (RIP)  Mary Tipping (S)  Eileen Brady (RIP) Fran Wright (B/day A)Marsden Family,          

Jack Henshaw (LD) Katie Cartmel (B/Day) Bernard Watkinson (LD)Sharp Family (RIP)                      
Roy Sweeney (LD) 

St Oscar Romero Parish 
Lottery! 

 
£50 No 34 Joanne Callaghan     

 
£25 No 310 David Wilson 

 
£25 No 216 Chris & Collette 

Hunt  
 

Last week’s Collections for the 
Parish: 

 £ 645:07 
 
  
 
 
 
   

This week’s Mass Timetable. 
 

Monday St Peter’s Church        
10am 

     Tuesday No Mass 
Wednesday St Pauls School              

10am                                                             
Thursday: No Mass                                                           

Friday St Peter’s Church                                            
10am ( Full  School Mass ) 

Saturday: St Peter’s Church 6pm 
Vigil 

Sunday: St Peter’s at 9am 
 

The Priory at 10:30am 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
. 

Email: shaun.braiden@dioceseofsalford.org.uk Telephone: 0125451417.Registered Charity No:250037 13th Oct 24  
 

 
 
 
 

Parish Priest: 
Fr Shaun Braiden 

 

 Reconciliation/ Confessions  

The next availability will be on 
Saturday 2nd November from 
11:15am until 11:45am at 
St Peter’s.  

The Priory upon request.  

 

  

 

 

 

  

The Priory upon request 

 November the Month of the 
Holy Souls. 

The traditional brown envelopes 
are now at the back of church in 
readiness for the beginning of 

November.                                 
We remember our beloved dead 
and place their names before the 

alter of God.                           
Each name becomes a prayer. 

Please return the completed list 
before November if possible and 

return to Fr Shaun.   

 Virtual Christmas Fair. 

   Please support this event by 
donating gifts i.e., bottles, 

chocolates, gift sets etc. We are 
starting to get everything together 

in preparation.  Thank you for your 
continued support.                                    

Terrys Chocolate Oranges. 

Thank you to those of you that have 
donated Chocolate Oranges. 

 We now have sufficient, an 
outstanding response. 

We will be selling the Father 
Christmas’s, Snowmen etc during 

November. 

 

  

  

   

Harvest Festival. 

During the month of October, I’m 
inviting you to bring a tin of meat, 

veg, beans, soup, biscuits, 
chocolates, shampoo, shower gel, 

also anything that will help 
towards Christmas. to create a 

thanksgiving for what we have, 
and so help those struggling.     

Our donations will be given to the 
food bank.  

Christmas Cards. 

 These are on sale at the back of 
church, lovely cards of the 
churches last Christmas. 

 

 

Funeral. 

Friday 18th October at 12:45 at 
Pleasington Crematorium a funeral 
service for the late George Cochran. 


